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Lou Mansolillo

From: Nancy Green <ninjanurse9@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 1:06 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Yes to HB 7715

To the Committee, 
Please vote yes on this bill. I am retired from community nursing and during my working years met many Rhode 
Islanders who depend on utilities to stay well in their homes. People use oxygen concentrators, some people medically 
need air conditioning just to name a few reasons that cutting off electricity can put someone in the emergency room. 
Prevention is better and cheaper overall. Doctors should be able to vouch for their patients and help them prevent 
shutoffs. 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Nancy Green, RN, BSN, CCMC 
576 Hope St. 
Providence, RI 02906 
Sent from my iPad 


